
South Woods Elementary  
Coffee with the Principal 

January 28th  8:30-9:15 a.m. 
 

 

Parents, 

You are invited to join me for Coffee with the Principal on Tuesday, 
January 28, 2020 from 8:30-9:15 a.m. in our school’s cafeteria.   

At this event, I will share important information about South Woods 
Elementary School and talk about how, with your help, we can make 
our school even better.    

Please return the bottom of this form RSVP or send an email with the 
information below to dana.english@stjohns.k12.fl.us by Friday, January 
24, 2020.  Remember, you must have an Approved School Access Form 
on File to attend this event.   

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Parent Name ________________  Student Name _______________ 

_____ I will be attending Coffee with the Principal on January 28th, at 
8:30 a.m.  
 

Please return this form to the Mrs. English in the South Woods Elementary Office. 

mailto:dana.english@stjohns.k12.fl.us

